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SECURITY ADVISORY 
 
Highlights 

• Rocket attack in Kabul 
• Suicide attack on Jalalabad Road in Kabul 

 
 
Details: 
 
 On August 24, 200� late evening at about 1045 hours, a rocket hit Wazir 
Akbar Khan Hospital, Kabul but did not cause any damage or casualties. In the 
attack, a water tank in the hospital was damaged. According to the local police, the 
rocket was fired from Pul�e�Charkhi area in the east of the city.  
 
2. On August 25, 200� around 1630 hours, a Vehicle borne suicide bomber blew 
himself near a convoy of foreign military forces in Paktiakot area in the eastern part 
of the city on the Jalalabad road. In the explosion, no damage was caused either to 
the military personnel or to their vehicles. However, 4 civilians were injured in the 
explosion and were later shifted to hospital for treatment. 

3. In view of the heightened militant activity in Kabul, all Indians are advised to 
keep themselves aware of the latest news through local print and visual media 
relating to the security situation. Further, it would be prudent to curtail unnecessary 
movement by road. You would be well advised to maintain safe distance from 
International Security Forces/ANA/Police convoys, which have continued to remain 
prime targets of militants. 
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